

Micah for trying hard to keep calm when things don't go well.

Junior Room: Joshua and Savanna for reciting their poems beautifully.

The students were treated to a wonderful experience when visitors from Japan came to share their culture, country and skills at origami. The opportunity extended our curriculum theme of globalisation this term and provided a lot of fun and education. A big thanks to local lady Gillian who made this 💐 possible.





Fundraising...Next term we will be ordering calendars with vour child's art. Great for Xmas presents! Diaries, Greeting cards and notebooks can also be ordered. Just keep this in mind for future Xmas shopping! More details next term.

Loud Shirt Day
This Friday 29th September Naomi has organised a Loud Shirt Day to support the Hearing House for deaf kids.

There will be a treasure hunt with prizes and other games.
There will be a fancy dress with a beach theme. So wear 🦠 your best beach clothes.

👯 \$1 entry for fancy dress & \$2 for games.

Please have your money into Naomi by Friday morning. All money raised will go to the Loud shirt Day Fundraiser.

Thank You

A very BIG thank you to Annette Buchanan who supplied us with a beautiful cake for morning tea today. ©

Thank you also to Alistair Buchanan who teaches our pupils music on a Tuesday morning.

Touch

Year 5&6 practice is tonight Tuesday at 4pm.

💐 Year 3&4 practice will be on Wednesday night at 4pm.